
Amtrak Alerts

Southwest Chief Flagstaff Service Change

Effective January 1, 2018

To accommodate the Grand Canyon Railway excursions and other businesses in Williams, AZ, Amtrak

has added a Thruway shuttle service to and from the staffed Amtrak station in Flagstaff. This service

replaces a discontinued stop at Williams Junction.

Thruway shuttle service ticketing includes a $24.00 fare and has a guaranteed connection to the Amtrak

Southwest Chief, Trains 3 & 4.

The new stop information is located at:

Holiday Inn Express

1150 W. Cataract Lake Road

Williams, AZ 86046

Train 3

Passengers traveling from Chicago and points west to Williams, will detrain in Flagstaff and connect to

Thruway bus 8953 departing at 10:10 pm.

Passengers traveling from Williams westbound toward Los Angeles, will take Thruway bus 8853

departing at 8:30 pm to connect with Train 3 in Flagstaff.

Train 4

Passengers traveling from Los Angeles and points east to Williams, will detrain in Flagstaff and take

Thruway bus 8954 departing at 6:00 am.

Passengers traveling from Williams heading eastbound toward Chicago, will take Thruway bus 8854

departing at 4:15 am to connect with Train 4 in Flagstaff.

We appreciate your patronage and apologize for any inconvenience. For reservation and information

visit Amtrak.com, use our free mobile apps, speak with station personnel or call 1-800-USA-RAIL (1-800-

872-7245). 

Thank you for choosing Amtrak.
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